
Dear New Fourth Grader,

Welcome back to school!  My name is Mrs. Burt. I’m so excited I will be your teacher for this

brand new school year.  I hope you enjoyed your summer vacation and that you are ready for a year

full of many wonderful learning experiences!

Here is a list of the supplies you will need for fourth grade.

1  1-subject notebook (wide-ruled) 1 box of sharpened pencils

6  2-pocket folders 3 glue sticks

2  marble notebooks crayons or colored pencils

pack of 4 black dry-erase markers scissors

1 highlighter ruler (inches and centimeters)

2 packs post-it notes (3x3) 1 set of earbuds or headphones

1 colored marking pen 1 black Sharpie marker (fine point)

2 large boxes of tissues

1 large package of alcohol wipes (for hand and computer use)

zippered case to hold supplies

👉 **You will also need two chapter books of your choice for independent reading.

Your 2-pocket folders should be labeled

MATH, SCIENCE, SOCIAL STUDIES,

READING, HOMEWORK, and CLASSWORK

***Please be sure to put your full name and subject name on all notebooks and
folders before bringing them to school. This will save us loads of time during the

first few days! ***

I will greet you on the first day of school on the blacktop at the
entrance near door #5 and guide you to our classroom, Room 149. Since the
first day of school is a Full Day, please bring a healthy snack for
mid-morning and a lunch (or you may purchase lunch). Dismissal is at 3:10.
Enjoy the rest of the summer. I am counting on a great year and I hope you
are too! I look forward to seeing you and a big smile on September 9th!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Burt


